

News from Cumnor School

Autumn Term Newsletter

Number 3

21st September 2018

Dear Parents.

It was great to see a few new parents at the PTA's new parent coffee morning this week – I hope your children have settled in well. The PTA are holding their first meeting of the year at The Vine on Tuesday from 8.30pm – If anyone is interested in joining us please do come along!

Flu Vaccines

The consent forms for flu vaccinations are being collected on Monday. Please ensure that you have returned your consent whether or not you would like your child to have the vaccination.

From Your PTA

Thank you to everyone who came along to our 'Welcome Tea & Cake' on Wednesday morning. It was lovely to see you all there.

Get your dancing shoes on! The School Disco is coming up on Friday Oct 5th, KS1 5pm – 6pm and KS2 Disco 6:15pm – 7:15pm. There'll be a fab professional DJ on the decks, pizza, snacks & drinks for sale and a fantastic selection of beer and wine at the adult bar. Tickets are £2 per child and include unlimited free squash. Every child must be accompanied by an adult (aged 18+) who will remain in the school & be responsible for them at all times during the disco. Tickets will be on sale at the school gate during the week prior & at the door on the night. We hope to see you there!

Our next AGM will be held in our School Disco Bar on Friday October 5th 2018 at 6:15pm. Everyone is welcome.

Head Lice

Unfortunately we have already had a couple of cases of head lice this term. Please could you all check your children's hair this weekend and treat them accordingly before this problem gets out of hand. Thank you.

Messy Church

The next Messy Church will be held on Saturday 22nd September between 2 - 4pm at St Andrews, Orchard Road, Dean Court, Oxford, OX2 9BH.

Vacancy at Preschool

Cumnor Preschool are currently looking for a Nursery Assistant – please see Margo or any of the preschool staff for details.

WEEK 1 menus

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Pasta Carbonara	Beef Moussaka	Roast Pork and	Mild Chicken	Oven Baked
or	Or	Yorkshire Pudding	Curry	Breaded Fish
Cheese and	Cauliflower Cheese	Or	Or	Or
Tomato Pizza	and Broccoli Bake	Quorn Fillet and	Vegetarian	Vegetarian
		Yorkshire Pudding	Meatballs	Moussaka

Next week:

Monday 24th September	AM	Reception class village walk
Tuesday 25 th September	AM	Year 3 visit to Hill End
Friday 28th September	2.40pm	Year 6 parents meeting for Kilvrough Manor residential trip

What's my child been doing this week?

Reception	Practised talking about and comparing height and length, started learning The 3 Little
	Pigs and built the 3 Little Pigs houses.
Year 1	Recording one more, one less, writing our own version of "The Way Back Home", and
	making up firework dances.
Year 2	Storytelling a version of Goldilocks, adding on number lines and making our own
	healthy sandwiches.
Year 3	Adding and subtracting using 3-digit numbers, finding words with prefixes and looking
	at how reliable the internet is.
Year 4	Mental methods for addition, writing our own 'Revolting Rhymes' and making a timeline
	of key events in Roald Dahl's life.
Year 5	Making notes about Brazil or Rainforests in preparation for writing a fact file, finding
	factors and common factors and finding out about the origins of the Islamic faith.
Year 6	Writing and performing play scripts about The Mad Hatters Tea Party, using negative
	numbers in context and investigating the mystery of Amy Robsart's death.

Yours sincerely,

Ed Read